McGILL UNIVERSITY OFFICE OF THE DEAN FACULTY OF DENTISTRY MONTREAL, MAY 26, 1931. Dear Doctor .-The Prosthetic Department of the McGill University Dental School is planning a Brushingup Course in Full Denture Construction. The Course will continue for ten days commencing July 13th. Practical cases will be allotted to each graduate. but if a member wishes to bring in his own case, he may do so. The fee will be \$25.00 which will include material. The attendance will be limited. Apllicants are requested to forward cheque (made payable to McGill University) when making reservations, and each member must have a Hanau Articulator. The Course will consist of discussion, edemonstrations, and supervision of practical cases. It is hoped that through the means of this Course the percentage of unsatisfied patients wearing Full Dentures will be considerably lessened. Yours very truly, arthur Lwalsh ALT/AF. Acting Dean.